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Mr. James Paul Boutchayard

Project Specialist

Stripes LLC / APT / Susser Holdings
Corpus Christi,

Texas 78415

Dear Mr. Boutchayard:

My name is Eric Graham with the Dollar Thrifty Automotive Group. It has come to my
attention that Regency Construction is being considered by the Susser Group to construct
anew Ice Box Convenience store and service station in Denton County Texas.

So when they asked if I would provide a reference for them, I insisted on contacting you
myself. I have been so pleased with Regency’s outstanding performance Mr. Boutchayard,
that I must offer a “highly recommended” reference on their behalf.

Regency has constructed projects for us in Houston and San Antonio. During the entire
construction process, they have demonstrated exceptional skill in managing project costs,
staying ahead of schedule and ensuring a high standard of quality throughout.

Given my busy schedule, T have come to truly appreciate their professionalism, timely
communications, responsiveness and high level of attention to detail. I am looking forward
To partnering with Regency again and commend you for identifying Regency Construction as
a possible candidate for your construction team. If you choose to select them, you will not
be disappointed.

Very tralylyours,

i
Er ham
Sr. Construction Manager
Dollar Thrifty Automotive Group
918.669.3182
Eric.graham@dtag.com

cc: Robert Boe, David Terrell



